
BLACKLANDS PLAYGROUP
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Times – Mon 9.15 - 11.45          11.45 – 2.45 pre school
                                        Tues 9.15 - 11.45          11.45 – 2.45    

                                      Thurs 9.15 –11.45        11.45 – 2.45    pre school
              Fri      9.15 – 11.45        11.45 – 2.45

lunch break              11.45 - 12.15
Extra hours  8.30 - 9.15 and 2.45 - 5.30

NEWSLETTER JUNE 2022

Dear Everyone,

Well this is the last newsletter of the term, a full 7 week term before we say goodbye to 
our school leavers.

First of all we would like to introduce Christina who has joined the team. Christina will be 
with us on a Monday and Thursday. Over the next few weeks she will get to know the 
children and welcome them in as they arrive.

Hopefully we will be seeing some sunshine soon, so please could you provide the 
children with a sun hat and ensure they arrive to playgroup with sun cream on. 

We will be having a school leavers Teddy Bears Picnic on Friday 22nd July (A letter will be 
emailed to you soon with more info). Don’t forget to bring in your bears to join you on 
your last day 😊 If you could please confirm they will be attending that will help us plan 
the afternoon, it will be from 1pm – 2pm just for our pre school children. 
If your child attends this day and is NOT a pre schooler please could you 
collect them at 12:15pm. 

School Leavers

Your childrens tapestry will be finished this week as this then helps their keyworker get 
their school forms ready to send off. Tapestry will also be available for you to download 
from Friday 22nd July so you can keep it as a memory of their time here at playgroup. It 
does include lots of lovely pictures of your childrens time here. You will have until the 
start of our new term in September to download it before we have to delete their 
account.

A few reminders to those retuning in September:

We re-open MONDAY 5th SEPTEMBER.

FEES: These MUST be paid every Friday or before the end of each week. Please be aware
that if fees are not paid this may cause your childs place to be cancelled. 



All clothes to have names in them please

Please could you call or text us on 07891 755 746 if your child isn’t in on their day or if 
you know you are going to be late dropping or collecting your child please 😊 

Lunch boxes to be healthy choices including a named drinks bottle please, also could you
ensure they do not include anything with, nuts or fish due to allergies. We also ask that 
lunches don’t include raisons (due to them being a choking hazard) and if they have 
cocktail sausages or grapes they are cut in half long ways. 

On your return in September we will be asking you all to complete a new registration 
form so we can make sure we have all your update details including your emails 
addresses.

Playgroup times are still 8.30-5.30. If your child is on funding, this will cover from 
9.15-2.45, any extra hours discussed will be charged at £1.20 per quarter hour. Also if 
you are late collecting your child there is a late fee of £5, if you collect your 
child after the finishing time and then £1 for every minute after that.

Could you please put your child’s name down on the list at the front desk for 
the hours you want them to do in September.

I would like to thank everyone for their continued support for playgroup and if you have 
any concerns or worries please speak to either Myself or a member of staff
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